
This week we congratulated our students who have already completed their work experience
placements. Two students who received exceptional feedback from their employers were Talia and
Fahad. Fahad completed his work experience at Kings College Hospital’ ‘Special Care Dentistry’ ward.
Fahad received complimentary feedback from his employers ‘It was a pleasure to have Fahad with us
at Kings, we have no doubt he will go on to have a hugely successful career in whatever field he
chooses.  
Talia undertook her work experience placement at ‘Beautiful Books’. She received glowing feedback
from her employer ‘ Talia was hard-working, conscientious and productive during her work placement.
She was more than willing to take on tasks and engaged pleasantly with customers. We are very
proud of both Fahad and Talia. 
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The ‘Special Care Dentistry’ specialised on helping
people with mental and physical disorders. The

staff there welcomed me with open arms and were
very warm and kind. They gave me a uniform and

included me in team building activities, they made
me feel like I was part of the team.

Fahad - Year 12 Student 

On Thursday 18th April we were fortunate to have
‘Lambeth Together Health Start’ visit Platanos
College Sixth Form. The team at Health Start held a
workshop for our Year 12 students who are interested
in pursuing a career in a medical field. Students
found the presentation highly engaging and valuable. 

‘The workshop made me understand how important it
is to perfect my personal statement and ensure that
my UCAS application is of a high standard’ Safia,
Year 12 Student 
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I really enjoyed by work experience placement at
‘Beautiful Books’. I ordered books for the store

online, I assisted customers and supported with the
stock organisation, I found the experience a

valuable insight into the world of work. 
Talia  - Year 12 Student 

Welcome to our Sixth Form Newsletter, April 2024. The last two weeks have been a busy time for students,
completing work experience and attending workshops linked to potential future careers. We continue to be very
proud of all of our students. 


